
Oregon public schools are a mess with a 25-30% drop out rate and now the Democrat legislature want to penalize and regulate 
private schools. This is  bill is unnecessary and an
intrusion in private information for the students and private schools. It also impedes on the excellent teaching and administration of 
private schools.

If the legislature wants to do something to improve education, allow the firing for non performance of teachers and administrators 
that are not subject to union rules. 


